
Barker Central School 
1628 QUAKER ROAD, BARKER, NEW YORK  14012-0328           Fax 716.795.3394 

 
 
Re:  Technology Collection 
 
 
Hello, Barker Families.   
 
Below is information about technology device drop-off.  We have several dates available. 
 
For BJSH students in Cohort B who don’t want to use their devices during exams, please drop 
off to the technology office Friday, June 11th.  Make sure to include the Chromebook and the 
charger.  If you had an iPad, this, the brick charger and the cord can be dropped off as 
well.  Mifis will also be collected at this time. 
 
For BJSH students in Cohort A who aren’t going to use their devices during exams can drop off 
Chromebooks and chargers and/or iPads, charging bricks and cords to the technology office on 
Tuesday, June 15th.  Mifis will also be collected at this time. 
 
For BJSH students who want to use their devices during exam week, please drop off to the 
technology office on Thursday, June 17th or the small gym on Tuesday, June 22nd.  All 
devices must be returned by June 22nd. 
 
Elementary students are asked to return their devices and mifis and all appropriate 
cords/chargers to their classroom teacher by June 21st.  All devices must be returned by 
June 22nd. 
 
Cohort C students should bring all their devices back to the small gym on June 23rd. 
 
Please contact Dr. Kramer if you have any questions at 716-795-3350 or 
mkramer@barkercsd.net. 
 


